St. Patrick’s Girls” Biah School
SHAHRAH-E-IRAQ, SADDAR, KARACHI-74400
Tel: 3278321 - 32788750 - 32790653
Email spehsleemail com

NOTICE FOR CLASSES 6 - 10
AFTERNOON SHIFT

Date: December 18, 2024

school class party on Thursday December 19, 2024. Please follow the rules given below:

¢ Students to come in coloured clothes — modestly dressed.

e Students may bring mobile phones for which they will be responsible.

» No makeup.

¢ Winter break will begin from December 20, 2024 to January 05, 2025. Students
will resume school on Monday January 06, 2025.

Parents please clear your fees till December 2024.

We wish all our Christian students and their families a Merry Christmas
and A Happy Prosperous New Year 2025.

Happy Holidays ©

Ms. Gillian Rodrigues
Principal - [Afternoon Shift)



